
        One Stanton Street 
Marinette, WI  54143 

 

 
 
 
March 4, 2021 
 
 
Dear Neighbor,  
 
Last week, we submitted our Groundwater Extraction & Treatment System (GETS) plan to 
WDNR for review. 

In November, we shared that Tyco’s clean-up of the PFAS from our Fire Technology Center 
(FTC) was pivoting from investigation and interim remediation to solutions to permanently 
remove PFAS.  Based on the finding that +95% of the PFAS from the FTC is in groundwater 
headed to Ditch B (University Creek), we designed the GETS to intercept this groundwater 
before it upwells into Ditch B.  

Pending WDNR review and approval, the GETS will be installed to eliminate +95% of PFAS in 
the groundwater plume, which is a very significant step on the path to a PFAS solution for the 
area. 

We created the enclosed fact sheet with an overview of the GETS, as well as the investigation 
and analysis on which it is based.  If you would like to see the full document we submitted, you 
can find it on WDNR’s BRRTS database. 

If you have any questions after you review it, feel free to reach out to us at (800) 314-1381 or 
(715) 582-7100. 

As always, please visit TycoMarinette.com for additional updates and to sign up to get an alert 
when new updates are posted. 
 
Thank you,  
 

 

Jim Cox 

Sr. Manager, Marketing Communications 

https://tycomarinette.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/GETS-Fact-Sheet-030221.pdf
https://dnr.wi.gov/botw/GetActivityDetail.do?adn=0238580694&siteId=1552500&crumb=1&search=b

